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ITEM 20 NOTICE OF MOTION - COUNCILLOR TANIA BROWN - A CONNECTED CITY 

Councillor Tania Brown has submitted the following Notice of Motion – 
“As the City of Innovation we need to build a more connected and enabled city using technology to 
facilitate ease of connection for residents and visitors to the region. 
With the rise of smart phones, electric bikes and scooters, having access to charging stations in high 
pedestrian traffic areas would be a proactive service the city could provide. 
Including mobile charging stations in our local skate parks and recreation facilities would particularly 
benefit younger members of our community ensuring they can stay connected whilst enjoying our local 
facilities. 
I formally move that – 
1 Staff investigate the feasibility of installing mobile charging stations at key locations across the city 

in high pedestrian traffic areas, such as parks and beaches. 
2 A report or briefing be provided back to Council by December 2021 on feasibility, implications, costs 

and potential timeline if applicable.” 




